
In RE this half term we will be learning about the 

concept ‘forgiveness’. We will look at parts of the 

book of Psalms as we consider the key question: 

‘How does prayer help Christians start over again?’ 

Our Christian Value for this half term is: 

 
 

Every Wednesday afternoon, the teachers have their 

planning, preparation and assessment time. During this 

time, the children will have a rolling programme of 

either: 

- Stretch and Reflect and Music / Computing 

with Mrs Edgington / Mr Longstaffe  

- Art with our specialist teacher Miss Lloyd.  

 

Now restrictions have eased, we are asking children to 

bring their named PE kits into school in a named PE bag 

so they can change in school for PE. These can then be 

left in school and returned home to wash in school 

holidays. 

All children will have forest schools on Friday 

afternoons. Please can children please bring in their 

wellies/old trainers on these days and a waterproof 

coat, particularly when the weather is cold and wet! 
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WHERE IN THE WORLD? 
We will be continuing with this topic, focussing on 

History – researching the History of Flight. 

In DT the children are planning, designing, making 

and evaluating their own form of transport to 

travel around the world. 

Science will be taught through a flight focus week 

later on this half term. 

 

 

 

 

In Maths, we will be begin looking at shape.  

Then we will move onto fractions. We start by 

looking at fractions of shape before finding 

fractions of number.  Please continue to count 

regularly with your child too – in ones, twos, 

fives and tens initially and then in threes and 

fours when they became more confident.    

Thank you!  

 

 

 

 

Homework will be set on Seesaw every Friday to be 

completed at home and uploaded back onto Seesaw 

by the following Wednesday.  

You child will bring home a reading book, please can 

you read with them as regularly as possible and 

return the book to school once you have finished the 

bookmark tasks. 

Children are encouraged to complete their 

homework independently, using their phonic 

knowledge to help them to spell unknown words. 

Thank you .   

 

RE & Worship 

Maths 

Geography / Science 

Homework 

General information 

Reminders 

You can further 

support your child at 

home by reading daily 

with them and 

encouraging them to 

write regularly for a 

purpose – letters, 

shopping lists, birthday 

cards, party invitations 

etc. Thank you! 

This half term, we will begin by looking at the Sound 

Collector Poem. We will also be looking at the text ‘Man 

on the Moon, and will be using a range of genre in our 

writing. We will be improving our sentence structure to 

write detailed descriptions, building up to children 

writing their own story based on this class text. 

Towards Easter children will deepen their information 

writing skills by writing instructions linked to Easter 

crafts! 
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